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Camp $)V Weekly Buzz

2018 St. John Vianney Summer Camp Newsletter

Week 6: June 16-20
Theme Saint

of the Week: of the Week:
The Final Frontier  St. Anthony

"The Final Frontier" week began with
a lesson on St. Anthony, the saint of
the week. On Tuesday, the 7-12 year
old campers cooled off at the local
neighborhood pool for the second time
this summer. Camp SJV's Got Talent
2018 took place Wednesday
afternoon. Campers of all ages
performed various acts and showed-
off their talents for a panel of
judges. A big thank you goes out to all
of the talented participants for
making this summer’'s talent show a
massive success. While the 7-12 year
old campers were enjoying a field trip
to NASA: Space Center Houston, the
4-6 year old campers participated in a
tumbling clinic for their "Wacky Fun
Day.” Mad Science day was a BLAST
on Friday! Campers created Diet Coke
volcanos, balloon rockets, DVD
hovercrafts, and construction paper
bowls. 7-12 year old skit
performances rounded out the week
with the 7-8 year old boys taking
home the "Best Performance Award"
for the second straight week.

se Be on Time!
: 8:45-9:00 am (No later than 9:30 am)

REMINDERS

¢ Make sure your child's name is on
all  their personal belongings,
especially their camp T-shirts.

e Always check the camp calendar
that was given out at registration.
If you need an extra one, just ask.

¢ 4-6 year old parents, please send
your child with something to lie on
during their daily quiet time.

CONGRATULATIONS! o If there is an emergency and you
CAMPERS OF THE WEEK need to contact us here at the
camp, please refer to the
following order:
Summer Camp Email:
SJVCamp@stjohnvianney.org
Activity Center Office:
(281) 497-1555
Richard Fairly's Cell:
(713) 305-7646

4-5 Boys - Brad Gill
4-5 Girls - Ruth Wakefield
6 Boys - Matthew Padron
6 Girls - Sela Roca
7-8 Boys - Lanny Lawrence

7-8 Girls - Mary Elizabeth Burke ]
9-12 Boys - Kenny White The final pool date for ﬂ?e
7-12 year old campers will
9-12 Girls - Lily Le Denmat be this Tuesday, July 31st.
If you have not completed a
pool waiver we will need you
to do so. The pool is optional
and costs an additional $3.

ADDITIONAL NOTES




